From: Holcombe, Rebecca [Rebecca.Holcombe@vermont.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 11:56 PM

To: Pepper, James

Subject: Pk

Pepper, just picked up your message. | conferred with Amy as well.

| think one big success is the pk expansion grant, which got full day pk to a number of high
poverty kids. We will have better data on the 10th or 13th, but that does seem to have increased
the number of kids in poverty who are in Pk. Now we need to work on making that sustainable
beyond the term of the grant.
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